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To whom it may concern,  

I support SB210. 

Oregon must repeal mail-in voting. 

Accomplishing this will assure that Oregon complies with the Presidential Executive 

Order requiring voter ID and proof of citizenship.  

The purpose of the executive order is is verify that a person is eligible to vote. 

Oregon's vote-by-mail fails to verify if a person is who they say they are, relying only 

on a signature, which can be forged, plus Oregon does not verify that a person is a 

citizen prior to accepting registration.  

Pass SB210 and repeal vote-by-mail. 


